January 15, 2019

ANB Grand President Joe Williams ANS Grand President Paulette M. Moreno PO Box 21015 Juneau, AK 99801

RE: ANS Corresponding Secretary October to December 2018 Report

Dear Grand Presidents:

I was appointed to the Corresponding Secretary position in November 2018. In this quarter, I created an organizational chart that broke down the offices, goals, committees, and other items of interest for the ANS Grand President. I created a tracking spreadsheet for the resolutions brought forward at the 2018 Grand Camp. I wrote a draft of a letter to, at the time, the newly-elected Governor Dunleavy for review. I reviewed and provided input to items of importance to the Grand President. I am currently working on a contact list to provide information to the camps. I have also attended via teleconference two Grand Camp Officer meetings.

Sincerely,

Rachel Henderson